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April 2025

Dear Parents and Benefactors,

Our Lord Jesus Christ calls each one of us toward Christian perfection. It is not a mere
suggestion but a mandate. In Dominican spirituality, each soul is called to strive
principally for perfection in the moral order and secondarily in the physical and
intellectual realms to the best of our ability, working with what God has gifted us with. It
is edifying to see our students not only striving for perfection but also making noticeable
progress throughout the course of this academic year.

Announcements: We extend our thanks to Will Kapic of Kapic Media for his fantastic
work in filming and crafting a promotional video for Our Lady of Good Success Academy,
which is now featured on our website’s homepage. We are excited to announce our field trip
planned for Thursday, May 15th, to Point Beach State Forest in Two Rivers and the Cedar
Crest Ice Cream Plant & Parlor in Manitowoc. To cap off this spectacular school year, we
will be celebrating our first-ever "OLGSA Days" on the last two days of school. These special
days will be packed with engaging activities. Stay tuned—more details about OLGSA Days
are on the way!

In Caritate Dei,

Principal Calvo

-Matthew 5:28

Be you therefore perfect, as also
your heavenly Father is perfect.


